
 

 

NEWS UPDATE 

 

GRANT APPLICATIONS 

The Trust welcomes grant applications for start-up costs for community 

projects and events. You can apply at www.sherfordtrust.org.uk.  

Bids must be specific and costed. If approved at a monthly Trust board 

meeting, the bidder will be informed. They will then be refunded promptly 

against receipt. 

Please consider current COVID-19 guidelines when putting forward a proposal 

and clearly state how the project or activity can be undertaken safely. Current 

guidance can be found at; www.gov.uk/coronavirus. 

Applications will be considered at the monthly Community Trust Board 

meeting and the deadline for each month is advertised on the website. 

 

COMMUNITY HUB 

We are pleased to confirm that the community hub planning application has 

been approved. The plans are now posted alongside this update. It is likely that 

the community hub will be in place at the beginning of 2021. The hub will be 

located on the school square, as marked on plan 2. It will be fantastic to see 

this meeting space come forward, but we must ensure that the building can be 

used in a safe manner. We will be reviewing how best to do this as we move 

closer to the date and in line with Government COVID -19 guidelines.  

 

Any questions please email Judy Talbot; info@sherfordtrust.org.uk. 
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